
 
 

Bau, Instandsetzung von Landwirtschaftswegen 
 

06.05.2021 
EMA- Referenznummer: 2021-05-6_1 

 
Land: Libanon 
Abgabetermin: 26.05.2021 
Finanzierung: United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) 
Referenznummer: UN-P730227-05/21 
Betreff:  UNDP Lebanon; Rehabilitation of Agricultural Roads in the Union 

of Kalaat Al-Istiklal Municipalities - Rashaya, Bekaa, Lebanon - Lot 1 
and Lot 2 

 
Vorgesehen: 
 
• Instandsetzung von Landwirtschaftswegen in Bekaa (2 Lose) 
 
 
Originaltext: 
 
UNDP Lebanon has advertised an Invitation to Bid (Reference: LBN-CO-ITB-117-21 Event ID 
0000009179) Rehabilitation of Agricultural Roads in the Union of Kalaat Al-Istiklal 
Municipalities - Rashaya, Bekaa, Lebanon - Lot 1 and Lot 2 
 
Deadline: on or before 26 May 2021 8:00AM EDT which is equivalent to 03:00 pm Beirut Local 
Time. 
 
In order to participate in the advertised bidding process, UNDP Lebanon hereby invites you to 
register to its eTende­ ring platform at ATLAS in order to access the bidding document. 
 
Please note that this procurement process is being conducted through online tendering system 
of UNDP. Bidders who wish to submit an offer must be registered in the system. If already 
registered, sign in using your username and pass­ word. Use “Forgotten Password” link if you 
do not remember your password. Do not create a new profile. If you have never registered in 
the system before, you can register by visiting the link below and follow the instructions 
provided in the user guide for bidders in the document attached: 

https://etendering.partneragencies.org 
Username: event.guest 
Password: why2change 

 
Please note: 
1- It is strongly recommended to create your username with two parts, your first name and last 
name separated by “.”, similar to the one shown above. 
 



 
 
2- Once registered you will receive a valid password to the registered email address which you 
can use for signing in and changing your password. You can participate in the bid event only if 
you have registered in the system. 
 
You are kindly requested to indicate whether your company intends to submit a Proposal by 
clicking on “Accept Invi­ tation”. 
 
Should you require any clarification, kindly communicate with the contact person identified 
in the attached Data Sheet as the focal point for queries on this ITB. 
 
UNDP looks forward to receiving your Proposal and thanks you in advance for your interest in 
UNDP procurement op­ portunities. 
Best Regards, 
UNDP Procurement Team 
 
Link to notice: 
https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/128126 
 
 
 


